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For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798 

Downtown Harley-Davidson 
3715 East Valley Rd. Renton, Wa. 98057 

Meeting Space Upstairs 
1:00 PM-4:00 PM 

Questions? Call Emily  
(888) 754-8798 before the meeting or 

(206) 618-3818 on the day of the meeting 

SAIL has Moved to the Harley-Davidison in Renton! 

 

Glad to see everyone at the new space, it is fabulous! 
The Harley-Davidson in Downtown Renton. . . What a find!!!! 

When you enter the Harley-Davidson the first word that 
might come to mind is “Wow!”  Even if you haven’t been a 
motorcycle rider, all of the shiny motorcycles all over the 
room really are quite a sight.  The staff was really great 
and the meeting space is wonderful.  At least 3 of us who 
use wheelchairs, plus several other people were able to 

take the elevator upstairs together.  The room is so big that even when everyone 
is sitting down there is still space to move around.  One whole wall of the room is 
windows so the meeting room gets a lot of natural light.  We have a few kinks to 
work out as far as the room arrangement, but we will get there.  The restrooms 
are also very close by on the same floor as the meeting space. 

All in all everyone agreed that they REALLY LIKE the new space.   
Come and check it out, everyone is welcome!! 



For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798 

A Note from the ChairA Note from the Chair  
July 2011 
Hi Everyone! 
Thank you for the coming to the July meeting at the Harley Davidson. This 
is a really great space!!  We went over the SAIL website and made 
corrections. We also took a new group picture!   
See you at our next meeting! 
Sincerely, Heather Harper 
Chair, Self Advocates in Leadership (SAIL) 

New SAIL Photos! 
Thanks Autumn Dryden of the Developmental Disabilities Council for taking some 
pictures of our meeting in our new location.  What a great group!!! 

 

Updates to SAIL Website! 

Shawn Latham our Webmaster was not able to make the meeting.  In his absence we 
talked about the website using printed copies of each page.  We discussed what could 
be done to improve the site.  The majority of the comments centered around the 
pictures on the site.  Hopefully now there are some new pictures that we can use, see 
below.  Hopefully Shawn will be able to join us at the next meeting! 


